

June 30, 2014

Ms. Beth Ball City Clerk of Peoria, Illinois 419 Fulton Street, Suite 401 Peoria, Illinois 61602-1232 JUL 02 2014

Dear Ms. Ball,

The South-West Kiwanis Club of Peoria, Illinois is requesting permission from the City of Peoria to hold our annual Kiwanis Peanut Days fundraiser in Peoria on Friday, September 19 and Saturday, September 20, 2014 and on Friday and Saturday, October 3 and 4, 2014 with locations and times to be determined.

Our club has held this Peanut Day fundraiser for many years with the permission of the city. Our club is a non-profit organization benefitting the children of Central Illinois. For further club information, please visit our web site at www.PeoriaKiwanisS-W.org.

We look forward to receiving your positive reply. Please be assured we always receive permission from all the businesses where we distribute Kiwanis Peanuts and solicit donations. We have proper insurance coverage and our members are trained and courteous in their efforts.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cordially.

Larry Colbert

Kiwanis Club of South-West Peoria

P.O. Box 9335

Peoria, Illinois 61612

1200 West Gilbert Avenue

Peoria, Illinois 61604-2629

(309) 686-0504

swkiwanis@mtco.com